BLP Minutes for February 18, 2013 
Time:  3-4:30 p.m.
Location:  KELL 3010
Present:  Staci Beavers, Mike Betancourt, Janet Powell, Mike Schroder, Pat Stall, Wayne Veres, Kathleen Watson, Bob Yamashita, Hua Yi
Absent:  Linda Holt
We approved the minutes of the January 28 meeting.  

Discussion Items:

1.  Mike and Staci both apologized for various miscommunications and misunderstandings regarding a fast-track process for expanding the CRIM program to Temecula.  EL does not wish to bypass Senate review, but they would like to explore how we might be able to get a policy (or interim policy) approved in time for the SOC Department to put paperwork in for review before the end of the AY.  Staci thinks we can get Senate approval for the policy/procedures documents at the first April Senate meeting, which could conceivably allow SOC to begin preparing its documents in time for a May Senate approval.  Staci will find out if Academic Affairs can get a University policy approved in time for that to happen. 

2.  P-form, B.S. in Speech Language Pathology.  One correction:  the implementation date needs to be changed to Spring 2015 (pursuant to Mike's email correspondence with the proposer during the meeting).  IITS and the Library both have questions for the proposer; the Library will reassess how it wants to present the need for additional librarians in light of increasing demand from EL programs.  We need to ask for some clarifications regarding the program demand.  Staci will follow up with the proposer.
3.  Staci passed along a suggestion from EC:  that all committees establish meeting times for next AY now (based on preferences of committee members who will continue their service into next year).  Potential candidates would base the decision whether to run based in part on their availability for the established meeting day/time.  A transition period will be required to adjust, but this would solve the problem of struggling to schedule committee meetings each semester.  The continuing members present (Hua and Pat) both liked the idea and plan to follow the suggestion.
